
Dear Parents, Friends and Families,
 
A great first week back to school – lots going on and exciting things to come!
 
With Mazey Day fast approaching it’s been all hands on deck to help complete our
fantastic Kraken image – thank you to all those parents and helpers that have given up
their time to support us. It really is looking great 😊 On the parade itself we would like
all the children to dress up: KS2 as Pirates and EYFS/KS1 all in blue.
We have now had it confirmed that we are in the 1.00p.m Parade on Mazey Day Saturday
28  June. The organisers have asked us how many people we hope to have attending the
parade this year? I am hoping that most of the children and families will be out on the
parade supporting us as always. I will be sending out a very quick questionnaire to
gauge numbers so please spare 1 minute to fill this in as it will be really helpful.
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Our KS2 choir children are looking forward to joining forces with Newlyn and Mousehole
Primary schools as an ensemble to perform at the TPAT Music Showcase on Monday 7
July. This is a brilliant opportunity for our children to perform at the Hall for Cornwall in
front of a huge audience and be part of a spectacular musical event. For more
information and tickets please follow these links
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👉 https://www.facebook.com/share/p/19UE9SvYh4/?mibextid=wwXIfr
https://www.hallforcornwall.co.uk/whats-on/truro-penwith-academy-trust-music-
showcase-2025/
 
Food News - New government policy now necessitates us to implement a new system for
food waste. The main thing for parents to understand is that children who have a home
packed lunch will now have to bring home any unfinished food and wrappings. Thank
you for your co-operation in this .
 
For anyone visiting the Royal Cornwall Show this weekend – fingers crossed for good
weather and have fun!

Niki Ambrose
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Mrs
Watling
for her

wizarding
ways in
finding

solutions!

Our trained
Play Leaders

have had 
a fantastic
first week

making
lunchtime

fun for all !



Cape Teyha
For interacting positively with her

friends and the adults

Gwithian Summer
For following instructions with

thought and care all week.

Godrevy Luka
For trying really hard and

showing fantastic listening skills
all wee.

Porthcurno Logan
For always being a supportive
and helpful friend! A great role

model!

Porthmeor Elijah
For hos determination and

resilience with amazing letter
formation.

Porthminster Ella
For fantatstic listening, lovely manners
and excellence in Maths. We are SO

proud of you!

Polzeath Fred For fantastic Mazey day making!

Sennen Ivy For always being helpful and
ready to learn.

Class Stars of the Week 



Monday 2  June 2025 - Friday
6  June 2025

nd

th

1st Place: Polzeath 100 %  

2nd Place: Sennen 97.42 % 

3rd Place: Porthcurno 94.81%

Breakfast Club

Our school
target 

for
attendance

is 97%

Attendance 

Breakfast Club is now open from 7:45am and costs
£3.00 per session or £1.50 per session for Pupil

Premium Children.

Any children who are on the school site
unsupervised before 8:30am will join the Breakfast
Club Children and you will be charged accordingly.
This will happen to ensure that we are safeguarding

all of your children.

Thank you, Mrs. Pellow 



DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

Monday 16  June Sports Day Nurseryth

Thursday 19  June Sports Day EYFS/KS1th

Friday 20  June Sports Day KS2th

Saturday 28  June Mazey Day Parade(1.00p.m)th

Friday 4  July Friends of Pensans
Summer Fete and Colour Run

th



Gwithian had a wonderful time at Penlee Museum for our topic, ‘I wonder
what is special about where I live? On the way to do some art on the prom,

they stopped off at the park for lunch.







At Pensans, we like to support and 
raise awareness of local businesses 
and put the unity into community.
This week we would like to put a 

spotlight
on Penzance Taxis who offer a positive,

friendly and efficient taxi service 
and support our school and wider

community.






